
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
March is a very busy time at Short Dance Studios!  Dancers are working hard in 

preparation for their first competition.  All dancers will be getting their costumes 

in the next couple of months. Please check your email for your dancer's costume 

try on date.  The recital is quickly approaching so please be checking your email 

to get all the information you will need. March is a busy month but keep 

practicing your dances and stretching at home. Take care of your bodies and stay 

healthy! 

Your friends in dance education,  

Wade and Jessica Short 

 

SUMMER FUN! 
Summer pre-registration begins March16th.  You will get a detailed schedule with 

classes and fun weeklong camps! Summer is a great way to try a new class and to 

continue technique learned throughout the year.  Check out the summer sessions 

to improve your skills and Monday/Wednesday ballet to improve your technique.  

Reminder: all performing, and competition dancers are required to take the 

summer “Star Makers” session July 27-31 which includes auditions and guest 

teachers. ALL dancers are invited to participate in Star Makers this summer!  

 

MARCH MADNESS  

 Recital  
This years’ recital theme is:  

“Dreams.”  Please keep your eyes 

open for this years’ recital apparel.  

We will have a theme T-shirt with 

ALL of your names on the back!  

 

Reminder: The NR recitals are June 

11th, 12th & 13th.  The IGH recitals are 

June 7th and 8th. Mark your calendars! 

Tickets for all shows go on sale April 

29th at 2 PM. 

  

Costumes 
All classes that haven’t received their 

costumes will get notice in March 

what day(s) they will receive their 

costume(s) in April. Performance hair 

and make-up will be gone over at this 

time. Make sure you have all 

appropriate shoes needed for your 

classes. 
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Upcoming Events:  
Spring Break: March 21-29   

 

Register for Summer: 

Starting March 16th  

 

Safari Adventure – Themed 

Mini Camp – March 7th 

Reg. by Mon. March 2nd at 

8pm 

 

 

 

 

Father/Daughter Recital Dance 
 

Father/Daughter dance for the 

recital will be starting soon!  

If you haven’t registered yet please 

do so by MONDAY MARCH 2nd! 

 

IGH: March 31st and NR: April 2nd.  

 

We can’t wait to make great 

memories again this year! 

 

 

Practicing at Home  
It is very important to keep practicing 

all of your routines at home. The more 

prepared you are, the more confident 

you will be on the big recital stage. 
 


